Garden Club News

[bookmark: _GoBack]As our fall season arrives, I find myself thinking about the beautiful seasonal plantings in the magnificent shades of fall and, of course, cooler days to help bring the fall colors to fruition.

We all look forward to the seasonal changes throughout our neighborhood.  I so enjoy driving through Sugar Creek and being inspired by the fall plantings.  Why not let your imagination run wild and plan a few beautiful fall additions to your landscape – beds or containers.   You and all your neighbors will reap the rewards! 

Hopefully, many of you are making plans to join the Sugar Creek Garden Club for our 50th Anniversary Celebration Event!  If not, please make your reservation right away.  Our celebration begins with the September 16th meeting.  

We hope to see you at 10:30 for our “meet & greet”.  Come have a glass of champagne with us and meet some wonderful ladies!  We have planned an interesting slide show of our SCGC history.  The program offers a fascinating window to our past fifty years as well as an opportunity to reflect on our future.  Our featured speaker this month will be Mickey Merritt with Teas A&M.  His presentation will be “Famous Trees of Texas”. 


See you there!
Ann Wendell 
President, Sugar Creek Garden Club


“… And the sun took a step back, the leaves lulled themselves to sleep, and Autumn was awakened”
Raquel Franco, Author

